
From: Adams, Chaney
To: mschechter@aikenstandard.commschechter@aikenstandard.com
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/30/2016 4:52:51 PM
Subject: Quote

Let me know when you get this. Thanks! 
 

-Chaney
 

Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, " Yes, we have received a few calls on this issue. 
The governor has been briefed fully on the situation by Director Alford, and she has every confidence 
that DSS has acted both lawfully and in the best interests of the children involved."
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